
A CASE OF TROPICAL MALARIA.

count resulted in a
slight diminution in
the number of poly-
morpho-nuclear neu-
trophiles, and a slight
increase in the num-
ber of the large mono-
nuclear forms. Blood
smears showed con-
siderable blood pig-
ient, aind the pres-

ence within and with-
out the red blood cells
of the tertian malarial
organism. The plas-
modia were obtained
up to March 19th,
thrce da.vs aft-r the
last chill occurred,and
after the patient hac
hîad forty grains of
quinia sulphate. The
red blood cellseontain-
ing the plasiodiiiin
were swollen to a size
one and a half times
the normal size ; had
a faint outline, and
the plasmodium occu-
pied a snall or large
partof the cell,accord-
ing to its age. The
area not occupied is
clear. having lost its
ha-moglobin to a great
extent. The plasmo-
dium stains faintly,
and contains verv
dark granules. whicl,
in the fresh specimen,
are in rapid motion,
a resuit probably of
Brow;îian imovement.
Smears obtained at
the beginning of the
paroxysm showed the
plismod jimi broken
up infifteen or t.wenty
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